
Dear Parent/s,

I want you to know how excited I am about having the privilege of teaching

your child this year. I know that being your child’s teacher is a big responsibility and

requires tremendous trust from you. I feel that my role as a middle school teacher is

to challenge your child to reach his or her full potential. I hope that each day as

your child walks through my door, he or she feels accepted, capable and motivated.

I am committed to making this a truly great year! I look forward to watching your

middle schooler learn and grow.

Let me tell you a little bit about myself.  I am happily married to my husband

of 19 years, Brian Williams.  We have 2 children, Ainsley (15) and Braxton (13).

They are so much fun!  I’m a Texan, and I love the Dallas Cowboys.  I have 14 years

of teaching experience.  I delight in every minute I can be in the classroom!

I look forward to working with you to ensure a successful year for your child.

Please contact me with any questions.  I am confident we will make a great team!  It

is going to be a fantastic year!

Sincerely,

Brooke Williams

“Coming together is a beginning; keeping together is
a process; working together is success.”


